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Dear Parents and Carers,  

The new academic year has started well, although tired, children have settled straight back into school; 

they are focused and learning the minute they step through the door.  If something is not working 

please talk to the teacher, even if you don’t want us to take any action.  We would always prefer to 

know about concerns.  

Apologies if the new times caused confusion.  Gates open at 8:40am, classroom doors at 8:45am, the 

register closes at 8:55 which means any child arriving after 8:55am will be marked as late.  If you are 

finding it difficult to get here on time please ask for help. Early morning work starts at 8:45am, it is ready 

for the children as they enter their classroom. 

The early morning work is designed to help children retain what they have learned through the week.  

Every day they revisit something from a range of topics which makes knowledge and skills stick; practice 

makes progress!  

                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 early morning work 

Year 2 early morning work  



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher                                                                                   @beech_green    

 

  

 

Year 3 early work, 

practising known 

facts, spelling and 

topic work.  Could 

you name the 5 

oceans? 

Year 4  

Year 5 early work  

Year 6  



Atlas Camps is Coming to Beech Green 
Atlas Camps will be running their award-winning holiday clubs at Beech Green Primary School this 
October! 
  
Rating Outstanding by Ofsted, Atlas Camps specialise in multi-activity clubs for children ages 4-14. With 
a focus on fun, activities on offer span everything from arts and crafts, to sport and active play, all in a 
safe, enjoyable environment designed to cater for all. 
  
Highlights include: 

 Ofsted rated ‘outstanding’ 

 Childcare vouchers accepted from a variety of providers 

 Early drop-off/ late pick-up options 

 Sibling discount available 
  
For further information, please watch this video https://atlascamps.co.uk/promo/generic-16x9.mp4  
  
Head to the Atlas Camps website at www.atlascamps.co.uk to book and choose the 'Quedgeley – Beech 
Green' site. 
 

School Council Representatives 
This is a great way for our pupils to experience a democratic process first hand.  The information has 
been sent to classes today, your child might need some help to write a short speech about why they 
should be voted as the school council representative.  Children are welcome to apply for second term of 
office.  Our school council has achieved great things over the years, we are very proud of their 
community action.  The old school councillors have one final task, we are recruiting for a new school 
administrator on Monday 12th September, we always ask pupils to interview prospective candidates and 
make a real contribution to our school.  
 

Severn Vale Open Evening and Open Mornings 

We are pleased to welcome parents and students to Severn Vale for our open events for students 
joining in September 2023.  The Open Evening will take place on Thursday 22 September 2022 from 
6:00-8:00pm.  Open mornings (which show the school on a normal school day), are on Tuesday 27 
September and Thursday 6 October from 9:30 – 11:00am. 
 

Clerk to Governor Vacancy 
This is a vital role within our school but it is very difficult to recruit someone.  There are six governing 

body meetings through the year (one per term).  They start at 5:30pm and usually finish by 8pm.  If you, 

or someone you know, is even slightly interested please do speak to Mrs Julie Poulson or Miss Amy 

Bancroft.  

 

School Uniform and Shoes 

Thank you for helping us to adhere to our uniform policy.  With rising costs, we are looking at ways to 

support any family who need financial help.  Please talk to a member of staff in confidence if you need 

help this year.  You are welcome to email dawnogden@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk or phone the school 

office.  
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mailto:dawnogden@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk


Cleaner Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a Cleaner. Please contact Miss Amy Bancroft bursar@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk or 01452 

722363 for more details. 

 

Clubs 

We are in the process of organising a range of after school clubs, please look out for a separate Parent 

Mail about what is on offer this term and how your child can sign up for one.  

 

Timetables  
Please look out for a parent mail with a two-week timetable attached.  Most classes will send this out 

over the next few days. Ask if you need anything clarified. 
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Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697 
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